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Subject: Protect and keep NEA funding ~ Website email from Gena Poovey

Lt. Governor Bryant, As your constituent, I urge you to reject the proposal from the Administration to 
eliminate the National Endowment for the Arts (NEA). In the Arts civility is encouraged, which is 
needed to counter violence in our communities. Through the Arts money is spent in restaurants, 
hotels, supply providers, and music and arts industries, therefore boosting the economy. When the 
Arts are taught in schools young minds are equipped for more creative thinking that can lead to 
success in, engineering, medical, and other scientific areas to, ultimately improving the quality of life 
of American citizens. Please support the Arts by preserving, defending and maintaining the NEA. 
Gena E. Poovey
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117 Rest St
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